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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

10th February 1939.

Dear Sir,
With reference to Danglg First Entry report No.l54
E. on the dredger "FU SHING", Messrs. F, Schichau's Yard No.l400,
I have to point out that although the boilers were approved
for a working pressure of 245 1lb. per sq. inch, the shafting
was epproved for only 225 1b. per sq. inch. The shafting

does not meet the requirements of the Rules for a pressure

of 245 1b. per sq. inch, and I shall therefore be glad 1f you
will make arrangements for the safety valves to be re-adjusted
accordingly.

It is also noted that a deviestion of 5 degrees has
been observed on the standard compass and 3 degrees on the
steering compass, due to the effect of switching on and off
the electric cirecuits in the vicinity of these instruments.

These deviations are excessive and steps should be taken to
A discover the source of the interference and to remedy 1t.
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
R. shaw, Esq.;

DANZIG. Secrotary.
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